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“I have worked at Haygrove School in a variety of capacities for 23 years 

and have a real passion for effecting change in the young people we work 

with. I have spent many years practicing and perfecting the skills required to 

be an accomplished classroom teacher and this led me to take a key role in 

mentoring trainee teachers, newly qualified teachers and teachers further 

on in the career that needed support to improve. I still enjoy the challenge 

that the classroom brings and welcome new ideas and further development 

of my teaching pedagogy. I know that continual change and development is 

required to maintain exceptional results.  

Within my time at Haygrove I have been a key member of the Science team 

including Head of Science in recent years. During these years we were con-

sistently in the top three schools in Somerset for exam results and the 

thought of sharing some of the strategies used to allow more children to en-

joy and succeed in science was a driving force when I considered becoming 

a SLE.  



I have always wanted to ensure our disadvantaged students have the same 

opportunities as our more fortunate and this has led me to move to a pupil 

premium coordinator role in the last 12 months. I have taken a seconded role 

on the senior leadership team to help drive this priority forward. This has al-

lowed me to consider progress for students across all subjects and this deep-

er understanding of the wider curriculum has helped me recognise the needs 

of students and the best ways to support them overcome a variety of barriers. 

These strategies are transferable to all our students.  

 

My competitive nature has allowed me to find ways to further achievement in 

a variety of tasks. I thoroughly enjoy seeking ways to make marginal gains 

and the real reward comes when others accomplish their goals. I have been 

able to see this with students overcoming barriers as well as teachers achiev-

ing beyond their expectations.  

 

I would be very happy to work with others to share my ideas.” 


